
Ameren just announced 
an all-time record profit.

And our energy bills have never been 
higher. Now Ameren wants more 

guaranteed profits than ever.
Ameren is asking the Illinois Commerce Commission for its 

biggest rate hike in history. They’re trying  to cover their tracks by 
blaming the cheaper, clean energy created by the Climate and 

Equitable Jobs Act (CEJA) for the hike. That’s false. 

According to their own press release, Ameren’s 
net income was more than $1 billion in 2022.

And that all happened before most of CEJA went into effect.

Tell Ameren to invest in clean energy, 
not excessive profits.

THE TRUTH: Ameren’s profit grab will raise our 
gas and electricity bills through the roof.

THE TRUTH: Corporate profit-padding and dirty, 
expensive fossil fuels are driving up our Ameren 

bills, not the transition to cheaper, cleaner energy.

STOP THE EXCESSIVE AMEREN 
PROFIT GRAB.
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